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Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified  

2 Thessalonians 3:1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Open Lecture Day 
 

The Seminary held its first Open Lecture Day in November.  We thank God that twelve men were able to 

join the students for the lectures.  Some attended because they were interested in the Seminary, and we 

trust they will share in our vision for the work; others came who were considering the call of God to the 

ministry, and we trust the Lord will lead and guide them as they seek to serve Him.  In the lectures, they 

were able to experience the Seminary teaching with its emphasis on heart religion– the lecturers being 

Malcolm Watts, Roland Burrows, Christopher Buss and John Saunders.  There was also an opportunity for fellowship 

during the lunch hour. 

 

 
 

Graduation 
 

On Monday January 2nd 2023 at 11.00am, the Seminary will hold its third Graduation Meeting.  The 

Graduation will be held in Emmanuel Church, Wilton Road, Salisbury SP2 7EE.  The preacher on this occasion 

will be Pastor Philip Hopkins from Biddenden.  If you are not able to attend, we hope to be able to broadcast 

the service on YouTube, so please join us online.  We should be grateful for your prayers for the graduating 

students and for those who will be starting the course, as well as for the Seminary lecturers. 

 

If you would like to join the Trustees and the students for the Graduation, please contact the Administrator 

at admin@salisburyseminary.org before 20th December; this will help us with the catering for the lunch 

provided afterwards.   

  

Students: 

We are grateful to God and 

encouraged that five men have 

applied to start the Seminary 

course in January 2023.  Please 

pray that the Lord will bless them 

and teach them and prepare 

them for the Ministry. 
 

Timetable: 

The planned timetable for 2023 is 

printed overleaf.  It is subject to 

change but provides some idea of 

the teaching for this coming year. 

Please note the special ‘open’ 
occasions – the Graduation, the 

Open Day and Open Lecture Day. 

Advance Notice: 

On Saturday May 27th 2023, we 

have the Seminary Open Day.  

Timothy Nelson (Northern 

Ireland) will be the speaker.  You 

are welcome to join us then.  

More details will be provided in a 

future update. 
 

 

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to 

which anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 
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